
                                                 Come and Join us for 

                         Village Voices 11th Summer Workshop  

                                       Sunday 23rd June 2024 

   

                         We shall be singing John Rutter’s setting of seven Spirituals  

                                                         “Feel the Spirit” 

                                under the direction of Ian Clarke, with soprano solo.                

                Venue: Old Village Hall, Charles Close, Old, Northampton, NN69RJ 

                Cost for the day:  £23pp to include tea/coffee and biscuits and cakes. 

                Scores: These will be available for you on the day at no extra cost. 

                Time:  Registration  9.30-10.00am. Lunch break 1.00-2.15pm . 

                                            ( Please bring your own lunch) 

   Informal Performance at 5.30pm. Family and Friends are invited free of charge. 

   Buffet Supper; The optional buffet supper is held from about 6.30 pm after the performance and to            

which you are all invited for £12pp. The cold buffet includes main course, dessert and cheese. 

   Plant Stall. Our famous plant sale will be available throughout the day 

We do hope you would like to come along to join us for what is always a very enjoyable day of 

singing. Please let us know by 17th June 

To book, you can choose to let us know by email at VillageVoices@ymail.com telling  us the number 

of tickets required and voice parts (Soprano, Alto, Tenor or Bass if you know this) and any tickets for 

the optional supper.  

Payment by BACS at   Village Voices.  Sort Code 54-10-53    Account number 18115276                

Ref Your Name 

Or by post , again stating the number of tickets for the Workshop,  voice parts (SATB) and tickets for 

the optional buffet enclosing a cheque and sae for confirmation, posted to:  

Village Voices   

C/O Old Village Hall,  

Charles Close, Old,  

Northampton, NN69RJ 

                               We look forward to hearing from you – and thank you ! 

mailto:VillageVoices@ymail.com

